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From: Marion Fraser [mailto:marion.fraser@rogers.com]  
Sent: November-11-15 10:20 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Tom Brett; 'Bala Gnanam'; Dey, Debbie 
Subject: EB-2015-0304 (Policy review of miscellaneous rates and charges)

BOMA Toronto is pleased that the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) is initiating a 
comprehensive policy review of miscellaneous rates and charges applied by 
electricity distributors for specific activities or services they provide to their 
customers and nominates Marion Fraser to represent this ratepayer association in 
any and all working groups established to do so. We understand that as a first 
component of this phase, the OEB plans to prioritize the review of wireline pole 
attachments. The OEB will establish a Pole Attachments Working Group (PAWG) 
to provide advice on the technical aspects and related details to be addressed in 
respect of pole attachments. The subsequent review of pole attachments will 
consider the methodology used for determining charges, including the 
appropriate treatment of any revenues that carriers may receive from third 
parties.

Marion Fraser has over 35 years of experience in Ontario’s energy sector working 
and consulting with energy regulated and non-regulated energy companies and 
energy consumers as well as engaging in policy activities with respect to energy 
and environment matters.  She has appeared as a witness, and expert witness and 
an intervenor in numerous hearings.  A recent CV is attached.

BOMA Toronto applies for costs to participate in this process.

Thank you for your consideration in this matters.

Note my new mailing address

Marion

Marion Fraser
Fraser & Company
1005 – 65 Harbour Square
Toronto, Ontario, M5J 2L4

416-941-9729
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